

Marble Treat. Mrs Allen's Class



Dear Parent/Carer

Dear Parent/Carer,			
The children have worked hard to fill their marble jar during this term and have helped to choose the reward. It will take place on Tuesday 28 th January . They have chosen to have a pyjama party with a DVD and I will provide a choc-ice as an extra treat. The children bring their pyjamas/onesies is a bag and change for the session (if you do not wish to wear nightwear you may wear comfy jogging bottoms and a t-shirt). Please sign and return the form below by Monday 27th January if your child is not allowed a choc- ice.			
		Delow by Monday 27 January II your Child is not allowed a	choc- ice .
		I DO NOT give permission for	in Mrs Allen's Class
		to have a choc-ice.	